Sarah Leach

From: SHETTY Dolly <Dolly.Shetty@HydroOne.com> on behalf of LANDUSEPLANNING
<LandUsePlanning@HydroOne.com>

Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:10 AM

To: Sarah Leach

Subject: Pelham - 198 Canboro Road - B31/2021P

Hello,

We are in receipt of Application B31/2021P dated November 22, 2021. We have reviewed the documents concerning
the noted Plan and have no comments or concerns at this time. Our preliminary review considers issues affecting
Hydro One’s 'High Voltage Facilities and Corridor Lands' only.

For proposals affecting ‘Low Voltage Distribution Facilities’ please consult your local area Distribution Supplier.

To confirm if Hydro One is your local distributor please follow the following link:
http://www.hydroone.com/StormCenter3/

Please select “ Search” and locate address in question by entering the address or by zooming in and out of the map



